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ATTN:  Aaron Dumas

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

It is my understanding that DOT issues and renews annual permits to businesses
allowing them to “advertise” on specific information signs.  If s. 86.195 (2) (ag) 8. is
immediately repealed, the question arises as to what happens to the existing specific
information signs and business signs advertising on them, particularly with respect
to the businesses that are in mid−cycle of their annual permit.  The nonstatutory and
effective date provisions in this draft are intended to address the issue.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6926
E−mail:  aaron.gary@legis.wisconsin.gov


